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December 13, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am very excited to inform you about the “Link Up” Carnegie Hall recorder program for the 

third grade. 

 

All third grade students were given the books and the recorders for this program. These books 

were sent from Carnegie Hall as an integral part of the Link Up program. They include all songs 

and compositions that the students will perform at the concert. We are progressing through the 

chapters and learning about the orchestra, rhythms, and notation.  As we keep progressing, the 

students will learn the songs on the recorder that are required for the concert.  

 

Please make sure your child completes the assignments in the book, practices the recorder every 

day and brings the recorder to school for music class.  I recommend for all students to leave their 

recorders at school to have them available for music class.  Please try to get an extra recorder for 

your child to practice with at home. You can get one on line or from any music store in the area 

for a cost of around five dollars. 

 

All the third grade students will perform at a special concert at Carnegie Hall on Wednesday, 

May 22, 2019. The students will sing and play the recorder with a symphony orchestra.   For 

more information about the specific concert, please check the Carnegie Hall site at: 

www.carnegiehall.org and go to Link Up Program. 

 

This is a unique opportunity for your child to be exposed to classical music, visit one of the most 

famous music buildings in the country and perform there as well. 

 

I will send more information regarding the trip when we get closer to the performance day. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mach 

Mrs. Mach 

 

http://www.carnegiehall.org/

